
Confederations attack labour law proposals
 Sweden 

All three trade union confederations - LO, SACO and TCO - are highly critical of 
proposals emerging from a review of employment security legislation. The review is 
supported by the Centre and Liberal Party members of the government coalition but 
face criticism from labour minister, Eva Nordmark. The response from Nordmark 
was to stress that it is up to trade unions and employers to negotiate on the issue 
and the proposals go too far in the direction of the employers. Similar points are 
made by the confederations who say that it undermines employment security for 
workers in small firms and that more and better jobs are not delivered by making it 
easier to sack workers. The LO confederation will be launching an online petition 
and publicity campaign against the proposals.
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